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SCHOOL FINANCIAL SERVICES TEAM – DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION – SCHOOL FINANCE BULLETIN #670, November 11, 2016
SPECIAL EDUCATION AID PAYMENT INFORMATION: Amounts for the November 21, 2016 payment of Special Education and School-Age Parents categorical aid, the first payment of the year, have been determined. This year’s November through March interim payments will use a proration rate of 26.15 percent. A slightly lower rate is used for these payments to avoid overpayment; the final payment in June will reflect each LEA’s full aid eligibility at the year’s final proration rate. 
The PI-1505-SE Special Education Annual Report has been reopened for edits and late changes through Friday, November 18. Payment worksheets may be found at http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/aid/special-ed/sped-sap/worksheets. 
Contact Carey Bradley at carey.bradley@dpi.wi.gov or 608-267-9212 with questions.

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

[November 30: 2016-17 Budget Reports PI-1504 and PI-1504 Special Education Due] 

[December 2:  High Cost Special Education Aid Claims Due]
[December 16:  2015-16 Audited Financial Statements Due]
UPCOMING WASBO [https://www.wasbo.com] and WASDA [http://www.wasda.org] WORKSHOPS AND CONFERENCES:
[WASBO’s Winter at a Glance (Part of the Year of Success Program)–December 6 at Marriott West, Middleton, WI]

[WASBO/WASPA 12th Annual School Personnel Academy--December 7-8 at Marriott West, Middleton, WI]

SCHOOL FINANCE CONTACTS:

[Gene Fornecker, Auditor: 608-267-7882 

eugene.fornecker@dpi.wi.gov]

[Brian Kahl, Auditor: 608-266-3862 


brian.kahl@dpi.wi.gov]

[Kim Robinson-Richmond, Auditor: 608-267-9218
kimberly.robinson-richmond@dpi.wi.gov]

[Victoria Chung, Accountant: 608-267-9205

victoria.chung@dpi.wi.gov]

[Bruce Anderson, Consultant: 608-267-9707 

bruce.anderson@dpi.wi.gov]

[Carey Bradley, Consultant: 608-267-9212  

carey.bradley@dpi.wi.gov]

[Vacant, Consultant: 608-267-3752





]

[Karen Kucharz Robbe, Consultant: 608-266-3464
karen.kucharz@dpi.wi.gov]

[Vacant, Assistant Director: 608-267-9209




]


[Bob Soldner, Director: 608-266-6968   


robert.soldner@dpi.wi.gov]
SUBSCRIBE/UNSUBSCRIBE TO THIS LISTSERV: 

To subscribe to this bulletin go to this link: http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/communications/listserves/subscribe 

To unsubscribe: http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/communications/listserves/unsubscribe 

PREVIOUS SCHOOL FINANCE BULLETIN #669, November 3, 2016
REVISED REPORTING PORTAL FOR ENERGY EFFICIENCY PROJECTS:  We have revised the portal for reporting resolutions approving an energy efficiency exemption to district revenue limits.  It is now a separate portal and is no longer accessed via the referendum reporting portal. 

Districts are required to notify DPI of adopted board resolutions, including payment information and utility savings.  This continues to be completed via the internet through the DPI School Finance Reporting Portal at http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/reporting/safr/overview.  The district's ID and password is required and the security access required is only for authorized users of the PI-1505 Annual Report. Once on your district’s page select “Financial Data Home”; then “Energy Efficiency Resolution Reporting”.

To create public reports and view existing board resolutions go to http://dpi.wi.gov/sfs/limits/exemptions/overview and under the heading “Additional Information” select “Public access to the resolutions reported by school districts”.  Next click on the box marked “Filter Data” and create your search criteria.  You can access the same information directly at https://apps4.dpi.wi.gov/Referendum/CustomResolutionReporting.aspx?District=0007. 

HIGH COST SPECIAL EDUCATION AID RULE HEARING –NOVEMBER 17TH:  The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction will conduct a hearing from 3 to 4 p.m. on November 17 to accept public testimony on proposed permanent rules related to High Cost Special Education Aid. The hearing will be held at the DPI’s headquarters, GEF 3, Room P41, 125 South Webster Street, Madison. For those who cannot attend the hearing, written comments sent to the department will be given the same consideration as public testimony.
Additional information is available on the Department of Public Instruction newsroom website http://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/news-release/dpinr2016_107.pdf. (Text at http://dpi.wi.gov/news/releases/2016/hearing-high-cost-special-education-rules-set-nov-17.) 
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